
Year 5 Newsletter
Spring Term 2

Please see details of some of our main topics this half term
English: In Talk for Writing we will be learning how  to write 
interesting and informative explanation texts. In talk for 
Reading, we will complete our work on the novel Skellig and 
then study the fantastical creatures in ‘Arthur Spiderwick’s 
field guide’ 
Maths: Fractions, Decimals and Percentages
Science: Materials: Reversible and Irreversible changes
Geography: Migration - causes and impact
Design Technology: Healthy Bolognese. 
Religious Education: Christianity: Salvation
Computing: Databases 
P.S.H.E: Healthy Me
PE: Swimming/Tri Golf &  Dance
Music: Composition to represent the festival of colour - Holi 

Diary dates
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day 2023
Friday 15th March - Comic Relief tbc
Wednesday 20th March - Year 5 Wicked trip
Friday 22nd March-Snow White Performance to 
parents 2-3pm
Friday 22nd March - 8.50 - 9.20 am Parents reading 
in class with children
Friday 22nd March - School ‘Festival of Light’ discos - 
PTFA event
Wednesday 20th - 27th March - Easter Egg lottery 
squares on sale
Wednesday 27th March - Easter Egg lottery draw
Monday 25th March-Year 5 Level 1 Bikeability Groups 
1 and 2
Tuesday 26th March- Year 5 Level 1 Bikeability Groups 
3 and 4
Thursday 28th March - Trust INSET day School 
Closed

We hope you all enjoyed your half term holiday. We are looking forward to packing in lots of 
exciting learning experiences between now and Easter! 


